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 Dear parents/guardians, 
 

Thank you for all your support during this school year.  

 

School closes for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday December the 22nd Children will go 

home as follows: 

Junior Infants/Senior Infants (and siblings) 11.50 

1st/2nd Classes (and siblings) 11.55 

3rd/4th Classes (and siblings)  12.00 

5th/6th Classes 12.05 

 

Covid numbers remain high in Sligo and in Ireland. Thank you all for helping us to keep 

Covid out of our school. Children with any Covid symptoms should not attend school. A big 

thanks to all the children from 3rd -6th class who are wearing masks at the moment. This is 

to keep us all safer. None of us want to be in isolation for Christmas Day!  

 

Return to School forms will be sent home with children before the Christmas holidays. 

Please sign this form and give it to your child to bring back to school on January 6th.  

If you are travelling abroad over the Christmas holidays please check isolation information 

before returning to our school.  

 

We hoped your child enjoyed the school lunches this term. There will be no school lunches 

on Wednesday December 22nd.  

 

Christmas annuals were bought for all children from 1st Class to 6th Class. Christmass 

colouring books were bought for our infant classes. This is a thank you for all the children’s 

hard work this year.  

 

Parent Teacher meetings will take place in the new year. Further details will be forwarded 

after Christmas.  

 

Children may wear Christmas jumpers on Tuesday December 21st. If your child doesnt have 

a Christmas jumper they may wear a Christmas hat or even Christmas decoration on their 

jumper.  

 

Best wishes to you all for a happy and healthy Christmas season  

 


